
It’s the most 
expensive time of 
the year for fresh 

fruits and 
vegetables. Your 

change helps 
provide healthy food 

for all!! 

Contact Information for our Pastors 
Pastor Michael (Monday Sabbath) Cell 773.484.5490 
      mkirby@northminpres.org 
Pastor Jessica  (Friday Sabbath)  Cell 773.802.2036 
      jgregory@northminpres.org 

During office hours, please use the church phone number. 
We are a congregation of the Presbyterian Church (USA), serving 

locally through the Presbytery of Chicago.  
We are an inclusive community of faith.  

As a member of More Light Presbyterians and the Chicago Coalition of 
Welcoming Churches, we invite all persons into our Christian worship 

and ministry.

 In consideration of the 
entire worshipping 
community, please 

silence your cell phones 
and other devices.

       

              

Worship Opportunities 

Dec. 10, 24  9:30 a.m.          Advent Lord’s Day Worship 
Dec. 14  7:00 p.m.     Advent Prayer Service  
Dec. 17  9:30 a.m.     Lessons and Carols Service 
   3:30 p.m.     Pastor Michael Preaching 
       at Presbyterian Homes  
Dec. 21  7:00 p.m        Longest Night Service 
Dec. 24  4:00 p.m.       Family Christmas Eve 
   9:00 p.m.       Candlelight Christmas Eve 

 Activities and Celebrations 

TODAY 10:45 a.m.  Northminster Orchestra 
         During Fellowship Time 
         & Sunday School Cookies 
  noon   Caroling at Presbyterian Homes 
  7:00 p.m.  Sr. High White Elephant Party  
         @ Old Neighborhood Grill 
Dec. 16 10:00 a.m.   Gingerbread House  
         Contest in Logan Hall 
Dec. 17 4:00 p.m.  Amahl & the Night Visitors Free  
         Performance in the Sanctuary 
Dec. 24 10:00 p.m.  Christmas Cookie Reception 

TRIO—The Responsibility 
Is Ours! 

Your Stewardship 
Committee wants to thank 
those who have turned in 
their pledges for 2018. So 

that we can properly 
budget, please turn in your 

pledge today if you 
haven’t!

Family Focus Giving 
Tree Needs You! 

The Giving Tree is in the 
narthex and not all are yet 

claimed. Take a tag from the 
tree and purchase the 

requested item. The gifts 
will be due on Sunday, 

December 17th.  There are 
still a few tags and we hope 
to take care of all of them! 
Questions? Contact Kelly 

Brest van Kempen or  
Linda Beckstedt.


